
 
To demonstrate its commitment to children, public education, and its human 

and civil rights efforts, PSEA’s Minority Affairs Committee conducts an annual drive: 

                 

This year’s collected items will be distributed by: 
  

Clairton Achieves, Clairton, PA 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
To support this initiative, delegates at each December House of Delegates are encouraged to bring two books, two 

unwrapped toys and two items of warmth (e.g., hats, scarves, gloves, etc.) for children, grades 1-8.  Collected items 
will be distributed by Clairton Achieves to help and enhance educational opportunities for students in need. 

 

FINANCIAL DONATIONS WILL ALSO BE ACCEPTED 
       

Via Cash/Check: 
Checks should be made out to PSEA and mailed 
to the PSEA Treasurer at least two weeks prior 
to the House. Please include “Books Toys and 
More” in the memo of the check.  Proceeds from 
checks collected at or after the House will be 
delivered to Clairton Achieves in January. 

 
 

 

 

Thank you in advance for over  
25 years of continued support! 

The Minority Affairs Committee 
 

At the December House of Delegates, donated items can be dropped off at the MAC Collection Table 
all day Friday and between 8 a.m. and 10 a.m. on Saturday. 

Via Credit Card, 
Use this QR Code: 


